
Home Improvement Committee Meeting Notes 

June 30, 2021 

 

Present:  Erik Butka (chair), Catherine Kestler (guest), Chuck O’Bringer, and Michael Parrie (Board 

liaison); Becky Rossof was unable to attend, but reviewed the samples in the office in advance 

 

Regarding the delay in BBQ islands, Erik explained that the hold up is the base tile.  We hope to have the 

BBQs in the next week or two. 

 

Erik presented to the committee different countertop samples.  He reminded us that the base we 

already chose is “charcoal.”  It is shown in the photo below as the brick-like pattern.  The samples varied 

in texture, with some being rough and others being polished.  The committee felt that the polished 

version was better, so it ruled out the rough versions.  This left about three samples remaining:  a blue, a 

light beige with specks, and gray expo.  In advance of the meeting, Becky preferred the blue.  Erik, 

Catherine, and Chuck preferred the gray expo.  Michael preferred the light beige with specks.  With the 

support of committee members Erik and Chuck, as well as guest Catherine, the final decision is to go 

with the gray expo, which may be seen on top of the charcoal base in the photo below. 

 

Next meetings:   

Wednesday, July 14th at 6:00 pm 

Wednesday, August 4th at 6:00 pm 

Thursday, September 9th at 6:00 pm 

 

 

 


